
From: anne   
Sent: Wednesday, May 23, 2018 2:36 PM 
To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Variance Request at 1817 Washtenaw 

 

Hello Mr. Barrett, 
 

I'm writing in regards to application ZBA18-014 for a fence variance request at 1817 

Washtenaw.  We live next door at 1828 Vinewood Blvd. We have spoken with Adriana and 

Ryan about this variance and my husband and I are fully supportive of their idea to install 

the fence.  The traffic on Washtenaw is loud and this fence will help them enjoy their 

backyard and won't be any problem for us.  If you want to discuss this with me please call 

me at 734-223-6026. 
 

Thank you, 
 

Anne Sturm 
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